
 
 

 

May 28, 2020 
 
 
GVPC Family and Friends, 
 
As the State of Nevada enters Phase 2 of its re-opening, the restriction on the size of public gatherings is 
being increased to no more than 50 people. Even though all of us are anxious to resume worshiping in our 
sanctuary, the Executive Committee of Session has determined it is not practical to do so under this 
restriction. 
 
The 50-person allowance includes the worship team, audio/visual technicians, and usher. This leaves room 
for less than 40 congregants in the sanctuary, which is far less than our normal worship attendance. 
 
Watch for a letter next week that will discuss the conditions under which we will meet when allowed. 
We will, of course, continue the 10:00 am worship service on Sundays which will be livestreamed on the 
church website and on Facebook. 
 
The "Thursdays at Four" livestreamed concert series will continue into July. Plan to join us today for 
"Finding Faith" at 4:00 pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the ministries of GVPC - especially during this difficult time - 
through your prayers and financial giving. We are grateful! 
 
Pastor Adrian 
 


